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13th November 2014 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
 

YEAR 12 PROGRESS CHECKS – NOVEMBER 2014 
 

 
The progress of Sixth Form students is monitored on a regular basis. We are now issuing the second 
Year 12 Progress Check for this academic year (copies sent home with students today).  
 
The criteria for the Progress Checks are included with the individual information for each student. 
Where there is a cause for concern tutors will be discussing this with individual students.  
 
Just a reminder also that the Year 12 Parents’ Evening takes place next Tuesday, 18th November, 
from 5 – 8pm. Please check that your son has made appointments with all relevant staff, including 
his tutor.   
 
If you would like to discuss any aspect of your son’s progress please contact his tutor, his Head of 
Year or me.  
 
 
 
 

AS JANUARY MOCK EXAMS 2015 
 
 
Information will be sent out soon about these important examinations. 
 
 
 

 
Mrs J. Lansdown 
Head of Sixth Form 
Assistant Head Teacher 
 
 


